
From:
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: voter fraud
Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 2:58:03 PM

Dear Sir/Ms., I wish to place on record my objection to the removal of voter I.D. prior to
voting. The only reason for this move is to enable voter fraud to take place. Some of us
do remember Mike Kaiser. Yours Faithfully, Gary Fletcher
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